
We have recently given out                

questionnaires on how you feel about the 

care your children receive at Banwell 

Buddies. Also we gave out a questionnaire 

on how you use Tapestry.  

We have been looking at the way we log  

Tapestry observations to ensure we     

cover all areas.  

We’ve been looking how we use our     

website and Facebook page to keep all 

families up to date 

• Parents will receive feedback on      

     questionnaires 

• We will evaluate our outdoor learning                    

environment and feedback 
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